A most unusual letter from Eric Anderson, you’re “amazing” and “trusted” Magician with a Message
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“Of Course We Can Work Something Out”
That Should Have Been the Correct Response
To This Clients Question But It Wasn’t.  
So Here is What I’m Going To Do About It...
...Just Think of All the Money 
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You’ll Save by Reading my Letter.

Dear Friend:                                                                                                                        
Before I get started with telling you why I’ve chosen to send you this letter, I’d like to first ask you a question.  Have you ever said to yourself... I know we have that event coming up - what can we do to make it Extra Special for everyone involved.  (Or, I’ve been too busy to get around to calling Eric!)
Well if this describes you, then I have some bad news.  I just found out that my business like most other business, might be affected by the economy.  Let me explain!

Five months ago I brought in a third party to take care of some of the scheduling for me, and here is what happened.  A client of seven years called to have me to provide some magical entertainment for their conference.  But they had a small challenge, because of the economy they had to cut back on their budget for this year’s conference, however we still want Eric to be apart of the event.  
Well to keep a long story short my “third party” told the client of seven years that Eric is open but he Could Not work your event this year.  Client of seven years leaves really, really annoyed.  
The correct answer to the question should have been – “You have been a great client and Eric appreciates your business lets figure out a Win Win for everyone. 

Luckily I found out about this and was able to salvage the relationship, work out a deal and perform at the event again this year.  

The whole thing got me thinking and here is why I’ve chosen to send you this letter.  I have heard the same comment from a few clients about their budgets.  On top of that I have noticed a few empty squares on my calendar.  I’m not sure if the two go hand in hand but I’m not going to sit around and find out.
So here is what I have decided to do about it.

You SAVE – The Calendar Stays Full – A Deal – Of - A Lifetime
So, instead of being faced with having a few empty squares on the calendar and to stay ahead of  the comments about budget(s) I have decided to offer you one of my valued past clients 
an opportunity–of–a–lifetime to save on your next event like never before... just give me a chance to prove it to you.  
All you need to do is simply call for a FREE Lets See What You Have in Mind Conversation where we discuss what you have in mind and how I can help you out.  I’ll give you expert advice that I’ve learned from presenting at thousands of events over the years and then ‘wow’ you with a fee for the show like you have never seen before.  
This Is A RARE Opportunity To Get An 
Amazing Show For Your Future Event:
Here’s what to do next:
Pick up the phone and call my office (404) 286-2973 and ask for, my wife Monique.  If she’s not there leave a message or you can call me on my personal cell phone at 404-537-9627 and we’ll make plans to chat and figure out What You Have in Mind and go from there.
You are, of course, under on obligation to book a show, but I think once you see the “Keep-My-Calendar-Full” LOW fees I can offer you (as long as there are still open squares on my calendar) then you’ll be thrilled that you gave me a call.

Of course, at these never before seen low “Keep-My-Calendar-Full” fees, I will always give you my exclusive “Standing Ovation GUARANTEE.”
I look forward to hearing from you soon.

Sincerely,
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Eric Anderson

You’re “Amazing and “Trusted” Magician with a Message.
PS #1: I can only offer the “Keep-My-Calendar-Full” LOW fees as long as there are open squares on the calendar.  So please don’t delay and call my office (404) 286-2973 and ask for my wife Monique.  If she’s not there leave a message or you can call me on my personal cell phone at (404) 537-9627.
PS #2: If you know a family member, friend, or co-worker who could use an amazing show for a future event then please tell them to call and mention your name and I’ll extend them this same “Keep-My-Calendar-Full” LOW Fees opportunity
PS #3: During this “Keep-My-Calendar-Full” LOW Fees opportunity, it doesn’t matter how far in the future you plan on having this event.  Pick up the phone NOW and give me a call.






